March 1, 2024

Michael P. Wich, Chairman
ICC Nominating Committee
¢/o Dominic Sims, CEO
International Code Council
900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL 35213

Re: 2024 Nominating Committee Candidate Consideration

Distinguished Members of the Nominating Committee,

I ask that you accept this letter as my formal intent to seek re-election to the International
Code Council Board of Directors during the 2024 Annual Business Meeting in Long Beach,
California. My first term serving on the Board of Directors of the International Code Council
was an honor and I aspire the continue to serve the organization and our members.

The jurisdiction for which I serve is in full support of my efforts to seek re-election, they
understand the impact the ICC has on our society, and are supportive of my continued service at
the highest level.

For your review I have attached a copy of my resume which describes my history in the
profession as a Building Official and as a municipal employee. Having nearly 14 years in the
industry I feel as though my dedication and relentless work ethic have allowed me to rise quickly
and accomplish much at the local, state, and national level.

It will be an honor to continue representing the members of the International Code
Council as a Board of Director. Please feel free to reach out to me at any time at (207) 478-8732
or benjamin.breadmore@gmail.com, I would be more than happy to discuss why I believe [ am a
worthy candidate.

Best Regards,
Lt 7/

Benjamin R. K. Breadmore
Chief Building Official & Town Manager

cc: Will Coffman

570 Main Road ® Holden, Maine 04429
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